
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS: YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2019 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 

 

 The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 

NOTICE is given that from 3 June 2019 to 12 July 2019 on weekdays, between 9.00am 

and 4.30pm, any person interested may inspect, and make copies of, the accounts of 

Fenland District Council for the year ended 31 March 2019 and all books, deeds, 

contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts relating thereto. These rights are restricted to 

prevent access to documents containing personal information about a member of staff. 

 

The accounts and other documents will be available for inspection at the offices at which 

they are normally kept, otherwise by arrangement.  Application should be made initially 

to the Corporate Director and Chief Finance Officer at the address given below. 

 

NOTICE is given that from 3 June 2019 to 12 July 2019 the auditor, at the request of a 

local government elector for the Council’s area, will give the elector or his representative 

an opportunity to question him about the accounts. 

 

NOTICE is given that from 3 June 2019 to 12 July 2019, any such elector may object to 

the Council’s accounts asking that the auditor issue a report in the public interest or apply 

for a declaration that an item of account is unlawful under section 28 of the Local Audit 

and Accountability Act 2014. 

 

No objections may be made unless the auditor has previously received written notice of 

the proposed objection and its grounds.  A copy of this notice must be sent to the Council 

at the address given below. 

 

Notice is given that the auditor is Mark Hodgson, Ernst and Young LLP, 1 Cambridge 

Business Park, Cowley Road, Cambridge, CB4 0WZ  

 

 

Peter Catchpole 

Corporate Director and Chief Finance Officer 

Fenland District Council 

Fenland Hall 

County Road 

March 

Cambs 

PE15 8NQ 

 

 


